
                          

SECON will begin road work on Bennett Street and Airport Road beginning 

Tuesday May 20th. Work will begin at the Airport Pit Access Road Continuing 

towards the Zimovia Hwy/ Bennett Street Intersection. Construction crews will be 

installing Construction Signs & New Culverts across and alongside the roadway. All 

residents and businesses that may be affected will be contacted directly. NO 

PARKING will be allowed along Bennett St beginning 5/29/2019. Be aware of 

flagger operations and single lane traffic Monday through Saturday, between 

7:00am and 5:00pm, and expect short delays. Be aware of possible sidewalk 

CLOSURES with pedestrian DETOUR routes. Please keep an eye out for warning 

signs, flaggers, work crews, equipment, and pedestrians when traveling through 

this area. Thank you in advance for your patience, and we look forward to 

another safe construction project in Wrangell this summer. 

Thank You, 

SECON Project Staff 


